
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 10 OF BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. YES, WE ARE ONE-THIRD OF THE WAY 

THROUGH THE MONTH ALREADY. TIME GOES FAST! LET ME ENCOURAGE YOU TO WRITE 

YOUR LETTER SOON. 

WE ARE NOW LESS THAN TWO WEEKS AWAY FROM OUR 55TH BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION. 

WE’VE INVITED LEGACY FIVE TO COME AND SING FOR US. THIS TICKETED EVENT IS 

BEING HELD AT THE CELEBRATION CHURCH IN GREEN BAY ON FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 23. 

TICKETS ARE $20 EACH AND CAN BE PURCHASED ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG OR BY CALLING 

US AT 920-842-2900. 

OUR BUS TRIP TO THE NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION LEAVES OUT THE FOLLOWING 

MORNING, ON THE 24TH, TWO WEEKS FROM TODAY. WE STILL HAVE ROOM FOR 3 MORE 

PEOPLE TO TRAVEL WITH US. MORE INFORMATION IS ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG. CALL US 

TO REGISTER AT 920-842-2900.  

[RICHARD – GREEN BAY] DEAR WRVM. HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO WRVM AND STAFF. YOUR 

RADIO MINISTRY IS A REAL BLESSING TO WISCONSIN AND THE WORLD. I HAVE BEEN 

LISTENING TO YOUR STATION FOR 24 YEARS. MY FAVORITE PROGRAM IS THE PSALM 95 

NATIONAL CHRISTIAN CHOIR ON SUNDAYS. ADRIAN ROGERS IS ANOTHER FAVORITE. THE 

MUSIC IS THE BEST. MAY GOD BLESS ALL THE STAFF. 

I LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


